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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

--

The right to die at the time of our choosing should be legalised. Currently, this is
prevented due to a small group of people who wish to impose their religious
views on others. This group may or may not wish to choose the time of their
own death, but they have no right to impose their beliefs on others.
Currently animals have access to a gentle death to free them from terminal pain,
and yet humans are denied this. What kind of society are we?
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